
Meeting Starts :-

8:00pm. Chaired by Bill Fleming.

Delegates present.

Andy Smith, Jeff Smith, Graham East, Richard Mills, Irene Parsons, Andy Clingan, Paul Clingan, Derek
Powers, Richard Groom, Will Cemis, Andy Morris, Ian Powell, Gordon Spencer, Bill Fleming, Trevor Morris,
Steve Everett, Juana Everett, Dee Green

1 Apologies:-

Steve Ray, Jackie Mills, Sam Green.

2A Minutes of Last Meeting

Minutes of the last meeting were approved.

2B Matters Arising:-

There where no matters arising.

3 Safety:-

There where no safety issues.

4 Child Protection Report:-

No issues to report,

5 Treasurers Report:-

The bank statement as of Monday 5th October. The balance is £2,543.65.

The two transactions listed are the meeting costs of £152.40 and Mr Groom's honorarium of £10.

I have received no monies since but I'm sure there will be some to bank when I next meet up.

Monies outstanding:-

No monies outstanding from last month.

Monies due to be paid in the near future:-

No details at the time of the meeting.

Report ends. Steve Ray.

6 Match Secretary Report:-

STRATFORD UPON AVON AND DISTRICT AIRGUN LEAGUE

 MINUTES OF THE DELEGATES MEETING HELD ON 6TH OCTOBER  2015

AT BINTON SPORTS AND SOCIAL CLUB.



7 Social Committee Report:-

Nothing to report.

8 League Development Committee:-

There is an event being worked on, which will use paper targets as a scoring medium. The competition will
have classification system based on a shooters average. Class A, B, C, with the highest score from any one of
the three classes, being the Champion of the evening.
The reasons for this type of event are two fold, one is to get SAGL members who shoot in inter league paper
target competitions, up to speed, giving us a stronger team to win this prestigious event. The second reason is
to get some experience in running a paper target event, with the aim to run an open event next year. This
would be open to any shooter from around the country, with the aim of raising the profile of the league, and
raising funds for SAGL.
The proposed venue for the competition is Wilmcote, held on Saturday 19th March 2016. Please consider
coming to the event, as you will realize what a useful way of improving your technique, paper target can be.
Bring a plate food on the night, and a raffle will help to potentially make this a fun night, worth repeating on a
yearly basis.

9 Any Other Business:-

Senior Cup is taking place at Wilmcote on 5th November 2015.

Andy Smith reported that the Web hosting and Domain name, have been secured for the charge of £36.00p

Juana is to forward the history of bell target by Frank Spittle to various committee members for their perusal.

Juana had instigated the printing of the new season registration forms, and was thanked for her input. They
will be distributed to team captains asap.
Whilst the forms are a little late, if Captains can get their members to fill in the forms and collect the individual
fees  asap, then this would be very much appreciated.

Meeting closed:-

The meeting closed at 8:45pm.

SAGL Secretary.
Andrew Clingan.


